Subject: Planning application 2017/6011/P - changes to Camley Street
Natural Park

Dear Jennifer,

I have some questions and concerns about planning application 2017/6011/P. This will have
an impact on the Regent's Canal but very few canal supporters were aware that this
application had been submitted. (I have recently traced it on the council website after reading
a press release from the London Wildlife Trust).

I am very pleased to learn that this park has won funding to improve its facilities but [ am
concerned about some missing sections in the Design and Access statement and some of the
artists' impressions suggest that the canal will lose water space and mooring space.

Please see Section 6.6.3 of the Design and Access statement (Document 10 of 10). This
diagram shows marginal planting that occupies about a third of the canal's width and it shows
no canal boats. Please confirm whether the Canal and River Trust has agreed to this change to
the navigational channel.

Please also advise what has happened to sections 5.0 to 5.3.0 of the Design and Access

statement. (According to the contents list these sections covered the pre-planning
consultation).

Regards,

Ian Shacklock
Friends of Regent's Canal

http://www.wildlondon.org.uk/news/2017/12/15/london-wildlife-trust-awarded-
9%C2%A3 1 million-transform-wild-heart-king%E2%80%99s-cross




